
Institute of Urban Transport (India) 

 
Subject:  Interview meeting notice of Various Posts for Project Management 

Unit (PMU) of PM-eBusSewa scheme  

Dear Applicants, 

 
You have applied for various positions within the Project Management Unit 

(PMU) of the PM e-Bus Sewa scheme. 

 
2. Regarding this, please note that the interview is scheduled to take place on 
Thursday, October 12th, 2023, at NirmanBhawan, Maulana Azad Road, New 
Delhi – 110011 (Entry through gate No.1). Further information regarding the exact 
time and venue of the interview will be provided subsequently. Only shortlisted 
applicants will be formally informed via email. 

 
3. We kindly request you to stay in contact with us and be prepared to attend the 
interview in person on short notice. 

 

(Sumit Chatterjee) 
Officiating Executive Secretary  

 


